
Arthur Doak

From:

	

Masters, Gregory <GMasters@wileyrein.com >
Sent:

	

Friday, November 18, 2016 1:47 PM
To:

	

Arthur Doak
Subject:

	

KSAJ-FM, Burlingame, KS Mod Application

Art,

Good speaking with you earlier today. Following up, I have confirmed that the 421m overall tower height value was a
data entry error, and that the ASR height is correct. Let me know if you need anything else.

Regards,
Greg

Gregory L. Masters I Attorney at Law
Wiley Rein LIP
1776 K Street NW I Washington, DC 20006
1: 202.719.7370 I M: 571.276.9888 I GMasters@wileyrein.com
www.wileyrein.com I

	

I Linkedin I Twitter I WileyonMedia Blog

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney-client
communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY
WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward
this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by
sending an e-mail to Informationwileyrein.com .
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